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Date: October 30,2008 2888 OCT 27 PH 12= 26 

From: Mark South P U C O 

To: PUCO 

Subject: 08-917-EL-SSO 

Electric Security Plan (ESP) The plan requests tiie recovery of cosfs for fuet usetfto^ 
generate electricity, electricity purchased wholesale, emission allowances and federally 
mandated carbon taxes. 

This company has had quarterly profit of an impressive size for at least five years. CEO's 
are making more than the president of the United State and they need more money. This 
is the same greed that has taking over oil prices and the banking system. They don't seem 
to realize there are people losing their homes. Now is not the time for them to take more 
money ivom their customers. It is tinu^ to start regulating utilities to keep them from being 
greedy. 

The PUCO and the Federal Government need to start monitoring utility companies profit 
and salaries. 

1 fully disagree with AEP's new plan to get more money from people who can't afford it. 

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions at: 7406670180 

Thanks 
Mark 
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